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 The next meeting of ICI Global’s Information Security Officer Committee will take place on
Thursday, January 26, 2017 at INVESCO Perpetual, Perpetual Park, Perpetual Park Drive,
Henley on Thames, OXON, RG9 1HH, England. The Committee meeting will begin at 9:00
a.m. and conclude at approximately 3:00 p.m. There will be a Committee dinner, in London,
the evening of January 25.

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SUBMIT YOUR DISCUSSION TOPICS FOR “SHOP TALK” ON
THE ATTACHED FORM.

Agenda Highlights - Presentations

National Crime Agency
National Cybersecurity Center (invited)
ICI & ICI Global Cybersecurity Survey

Committee Dinner
There will be a Committee dinner on the evening of January 25. The dinner will be held at
Bread Street Kitchen, 10 Bread Street, London EC4M 9AJ, 3030 4050. A reception will be
held at 6:30PM followed by dinner at 7:00PM.

Please register for this committee meeting and dinner using our Cvent online registration at
www.ici.org/reg/global/isoc. Committee members (or their substitutes) electing to attend
the committee dinner will pay the standard amount of $110.00 via credit card as part of the
registration process. If you have any questions about registration, please contact Valencia
Paige at 202-326-5846 or Valencia.paige@ici.org.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting please contact the undersigned at
202/326-5869 or salmon@ici.org.  I look forward to seeing you in London!
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Peter G. Salmon
Senior Director, Operations & Technology
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